
Resolution 
 

Agenda Number: 22.2 

Date: March 25, 2021 
 
 
 

 
Moved by Councillor Dasko 

Seconded by Councillor Saito 
 

Whereas Regional Council approved Resolution 2020-294 at its meeting held on April 9, 2020 directing staff to 

work with the Region of Peel’s waste collection contractor, for the term of the emergency declaration or earlier 

as recommended by staff, to permit two additional bags of waste to be collected as part of the bi-weekly 

residential waste collection, without the requirement of purchasing bag tags, commencing April 20, 2020; 

And whereas, Regional Council approved Resolution 2020-981 at its meeting held on November 26, 2020, that 

the collection of two additional bags of waste as part of the bi-weekly residential waste collection, without the 

requirement of purchasing bag tags, be discontinued effective February 8, 2021; 

And whereas, some residents have been asking for the reinstatement of the two additional bags of waste as part 

of the bi-weekly residential waste collection, without the requirement of purchasing bag tags; 

Therefore be it resolved, that residents be permitted two additional bags of waste to be collected as part of the 

bi-weekly residential waste collection, without the requirement of purchasing bag tags during the eight week 

period from May 3 until June 25, 2021; 

And further, that staff be directed to develop and implement a communications campaign to inform residents that 

two additional bags of waste will be collected as part of the bi-weekly residential waste collection, without the 

requirement of purchasing bag tags. 

 
CARRIED 


